ParentChild

Dear Families,

| am excited to share some great news! | am joining the ParentChild+ Home-Based
Child Care Model, a program that helps child care providers and families make sure
children are ready to succeed in school.

Parents are their children’s first and most important teachers. And, educating children is
a community responsibility. | am proud to help prepare your child for school, and | take
this job seriously. That’s why | have chosen to be part of this special program. It will help
me grow as a caregiver and continue to support your child’s learning and development.

A ParentChild+ Early Learning Specialist (ELS) will bring fun learning materials for us to
use. These will help children grow in thinking, social skills, and movement. Every month,
your child will bring home a free book to keep, along with a guide full of fun ways to
explore the book together. You'll also get updates on what your child has been learning.
Playing and reading with young children helps them build important skills for school
success.

| am looking forward to a wonderful year of learning and teamwork. Being part of this
program will help me give your child the best care and education possible!

Sincerely,

Provider Name:

Provider Phone:

Provider Email:

www.parentchildplus.org



www.parentchildplus.org



